
 

 

27 March 2019 

Perth Energy Pty Ltd  

Amendment to electricity retail licence ERL10 

The Economic Regulation Authority has approved an amendment to Perth Energy Pty Ltd’s 
electricity retail licence, ERL10, to insert licence clauses that were inadvertently removed 
during the 2018 Electricity Licence Review.  

The missing clauses are standard licence clauses, which apply to all retail licensees that 
supply electricity to small use customers. 1 2 

Consistent with the ERA’s Consultation Guidelines, the ERA did not undertake public 
consultation on this amendment, because it is minor and administrative.  

The amended licence ERL10, version 7 is available on the ERA website. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Paul Reid 
Ph: 08 6557 7976 
licensing@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 

 

  

                                                
1  A ‘small use customer’ is a customer who consumes not more than 160 megawatt hours of electricity per 

year. 
2  The missing clauses are clauses 6.1, 6.3, 6.4, 6.5, 6.6 and 6.8. 
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